
TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

October 11, 1954 

· Dear Faculty Member: 

We are having as our guest preacher at the Tuesday morning 
chapel service on October 12 Dr. Granville T. Walker, minister 
of University Christian Church in Fort Worth. 

Dr. Walker has left an indelible mark upon our entire campus 
during the eleven years of his ministry at University Church. His 
more direct associations with the University are many: He holds 
three degrees from TCU, has served on its faculty and is at the 
present time a member of the University ' s Board of Trustees and 
the Brite College of the Bible Board. 

We hope you are planning to attend the service and that you will 
call it to the attention of your students at the eleven o'clock hour. 

Very sincerely yours,

. Wenger, Director
Religious Activities 


